
 

 

 
 

100th Anniversary Fish Pin 
 

(Note: You DO NOT need to collect signatures on this; it is only a flier. The lodge will track this 
information for you) 

 

Instead of awarding the blue fish pin in 2015, the lodge will award a special 
centennial fish pin. This will be a one-time only award offered to the 

members of Nentego Lodge for the OA’s 100th anniversary. The 
requirements are: 

 

1) Pay your 2015 and 2016 dues 

 

2) Attend two lodge weekends (with Conclave counting as a weekend) 

 

3) Attend one centennial event (which could be ArrowTour, NOAC, or 

One Day of Service) 

 

4) Attend the 2016 banquet to receive your fish pin. 


